

5th July, 2006

Dear SOC Members,

We are pleased to enclose the Consultation Paper for the proposed Voluntary Aided Hindu primary school. The paper outlines the key and relevant aspects of our proposal.

Due to further considerations about the site, a statutory notice was not published at the end of June. The new administration wishes to engage in a site search (which is now underway) and so we have delayed notices until September in order to decide the site.

At present, Pinner Park Farm is still under consideration however we may change sites if something more suitable is found.

I-Foundation will deliver a presentation to the forum on the 19th July, giving you the opportunity to raise questions/concerns in light of our proposal.

Kind regards, Dravit Koorichh, on behalf of I-Foundation

Registered Charity: 1105545